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Braehead Primary School

23 June 2017

Dear Parent
End of Term Reminder – School closes at 1pm on Friday 30th June.  Pupils can go home for lunch at 12.15. Pupils who are going home for lunch at 12.15 need not return to school.

Pupils who wish to order a lunch may do so. Please note this will be a Grab and Go packed lunch.

Staffing Update
Mr French has been appointed as Headteacher of Toward and Innellan Primary schools in Argyle & Bute. We are delighted for him, however he will be a great loss to Braehead Primary, and to Stirling Council. The difference in his daily commute of 1 hour 40 mins each way, to half an hour away from home will be a luxury for him.

I am sure you will join all staff in thanking Chris for his hard work and support to our school community, and wish him every success in his new post.
We are saying Goodbye to a number of other staff next week.

Miss Walker and Mr Gonet have successfully completed their probation year with us – Congratulations. 
Ms Nelson has been given a permanent teaching post in Cowie Primary and Mrs Mann has been given a permanent post in the Stirling cluster.

Mrs Stewart – SLA is leaving us to return to university to take a teaching qualification.

I am sure you will join me in thanking all of these staff members for their contribution to supporting the pupils of Braehead Primary and wishing them every success in their future posts.

Welcome

Miss Anderson will join us in August and will teach the P.3 class.
Staffing for Next Session

P.1
Miss Scott

P.1 
Mrs S Cunningham
P.2
Mrs A Cunningham
P.2
Mrs Namor
P.3
Miss Anderson. Mrs Gellaitry will cover Miss Anderson’s non class contact time.
P.3/4
Mrs MacNish
P.4
Mrs MacPhee
P.4/5
Mrs McNab

P.5
NEW PT – this post will be appointed before the end of term
P.6
Mrs Parseghian 
P.6
Mrs MacAlpine & Mrs Lawson
P.7
Mr Henderson
P.7
Mrs Whelan
Reduced Class Contact Teachers
Mrs Lawson 
2.5 days per week

 
Mrs Faulds
5 days per week

End of Term Service – Tuesday 27th June at 11am
Our whole school end of term service will take place on Tuesday 27th June.
Weather permitting this will be an outdoor service, in the back playground. All parents and friends are welcome to join us.

IF IT RAINS - 

We will have an upper school service for the P. 4- 7 pupils in the church at 11am. We would like to invite P.7 parents only to join us at this celebration as P.7 pupils will host the service as their last senior pupil duty. Unfortunately we cannot invite any other parents due to space restrictions.

The P.1 -3 service will be held in the afternoon and again we are unable to invite parents due to space restrictions.
Medicines

We would ask that parents collect all medicines from the school office before the end of term. Thank you.

On behalf of all staff I would like to thank you for your continued

support and wish you all a lovely and sunny summer holiday.

Yours sincerely

Mairi Breen

Headteacher.

_________________________________________________________

